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Dear 6th Graders and Families ,
	I am so excited to start the 2022-2023 school year, and that you are going to be in my class! Last year was amazing- we built an extremely strong classoom community and made tons of great memories together.  I am excited to be “reopening the park” at the end of the summer. This summer, I spent a lot of time with my family. The most exciting thing was going to Disney World in June. I am looking forward to hearing all about your summer adventures when we meet in the fall.

We are going to have a blast with our new 6th grade squad. In Mariello Park, we respect everyone and have fun while we learn, and we will have the chance to learn a lot of exciting things about each other and ourselves. There are lots of surprises (and dinosaurs) along the way.
I hope you are all getting excited to be an important part of our sixth grade team!
 	
As a teammate, I will need your help to make your final year at Linden the most amazing yet- we have so much to learn and discover!  In science, we’ll be focusing on the amazing human body, Earth’s surface, and pollution.  In social studies, we’ll be exploring ancient civilizations.  As mathematicians, we’ll dive even deeper into how math is integrated into the world around us.  You’ll be writing expressions and solving equations as we delve into 6th grade algebra concepts in the spring.  And in reading and writing, in addition to your switch from My View to My Perspectives, we’ll be learning about the power of our words and the words of others, and how they can help us communicate and share important ideas and incredible stories!  
Over the next few days, find some cozy spots and keep reading. Try a new book or revisit a favorite book that you’ve read in the past. Practice your math facts to maintain your fact fluency. 
Enjoy your summer and stay safe!!!! I can’t wait to start the year together!

I can’t wait to meet you!
Mrs. Mariello                               















Dear Sixth Grade Parents,

	I am pleased to introduce myself to you as your child’s 6th grade teacher for the 2022 - 2023 school year! I have been teaching for almost eleven years, and I am thrilled to have found a home at Linden!  I am definitely a lifelong learner- I earned my Bachelor’s degree in psychology and cognitive neuroscience at Temple University in 2005, my Masters in Psychology at Drexel in 2008, and my Masters in Elementary Education at Chestnut Hill College in 2011. Last year was amazing, and I am looking forward to making new sixth grade memories in the 2022-2023 school year. This is a pivotal year for your child and I am glad to be such a big part of it!  

I look forward to working with you this year and watching your child grow

Mrs. Corrie Mariello
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· My email: cmariello@cbsd.org






[image: ]

image1.png
MARIELLOPARK




image2.wmf

image3.png




